Yarch 19, 1983

Mr. Charles Barth

Counsel for NRC Staff

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
¥ashington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Barth:

Enclosed 1s an addendum to the five contentioss I have proffered
to the Commission which you received February 28, 1983.

This addendum is prepared slong the lines of the objections
of the NRC Staff response to the proffered contentions.

-

Sincerely ’
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Doug Gillman
2109 St,. James Pl.
Cincinnati, OH. 45206
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